
 

 

DATE: November 18, 2024 
TO: Faculty and Lab Instructors 
FROM: Jen Scanlon, Senior Vice President and Dean for Academic Affairs, and 

Dallas Denery, Associate Dean for Curriculum 
RE: 



 

 

directors will see departmental BCQ reports for courses offered in or cross-listed in their 
department/program, as well as the Question and Course Report on instructors whose courses were taught 
in or cross-



 

 

comments about attributes unrelated to teaching and learning, such as personality traits, appearance, 
or mannerisms. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Jeanne Bamforth (jbamfort@bowdoin.edu). 
 
Thank you. 
Jennifer Scanlon 
Senior Vice President and Dean for Academic Affairs 


